
From: Whittaker, Frank M <frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov> 

Date: Fri, Mar 4, 2022 at 9:10 AM 

Subject: Re: Emergency Purchase Request for WV Schools for the Deaf 7 Blind 

To: Jo Ann Adkins <joann.adkins@k12.wv.us> 

Cc: Tabitha Crist <tabitha.crist@k12.wv.us>, Totten, Mark L <mark.l.totten@wv.gov>, Hager 

III, Joseph E <joseph.e.hageriii@wv.gov>, Linda Harper <linda.b.harper@wv.gov> 

 

Jo Ann 

 

Your request to enter into an emergency contract for the placement and rental of security 

fencing, to secure the Administration building burn site is approved through July 30, 2022. 

Please follow all emergency procedures outlined in the Purchasing Division Procedures 

Handbook, and return all supporting documentation to this office within 30 days of this approval 

for processing. 

 

Please feel free to contact your buyer or myself should you have any questions or concerns. 

 

- 

Frank Whittaker, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 

Assistant Director 

West Virginia Purchasing Division 

2019 Washington Street, East 

Charleston, WV 25305 

(304) 558-2316 

frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov 

 

On Thu, Mar 3, 2022 at 4:32 PM Jo Ann Adkins <joann.adkins@k12.wv.us> wrote: 

Frank, 
  
Please find attached our request for an emergency purchase. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need additional information at 304.558.2686. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Jo Ann Adkins 
Purchasing and Operations Manager 
Office of Internal Operations 
 

1900 Kanawha Boulevard, East 
Charleston, WV 25305-0330 
304.558.2686 P  Extension 53099 
304.558.2790 F 
wvde.state.wv.us 
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The information contained in this e-mail message may be confidential information, and may also be privileged. If 
you are not the intended recipient, any use, interference with, disclosure or copying of this material is 
unauthorized and prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify us by return email and 
delete the original message. 
 




